
Growing Hollingdean - Can you help us reach more people this summer?

Growing Hollingdean is looking for a knowledgeable and enthusiastic person to organise
activities for more local people to enjoy being outdoors in nature; and learn about taking care of
the trees, wildflowers, gardens and nature around Hollingdean (April- September 2023).

Specific tasks:
1. To help organise and publicise our Annual General Meeting and Plant and Seed

swaps/sales

2. To organise educational walks through Hollingdean’s orchards, community gardens and
local wild areas.

3. To organise events in and around the orchards and community gardens that encourage
local people to participate in them; to grow their own; and to look after the green spaces
around them.

4. To organise a volunteer event with interesting opportunities for learning, connecting and
having fun - something to really value our fantastic volunteer group.

5. To produce posters, leaflets, social media posts and information for the Growing
Hollingdean newsletter, to publicise all these opportunities.

You will
● Have knowledge and experience of involving people in outdoor ecological projects in

Hollingdean’s local orchards and community garden spaces.

● Be able to demonstrate planning and delivery of walks, growing activities and tree care.

● Be able to communicate necessary safety and health practices.

● Be able to design and produce good quality accessible publicity materials appropriate to
use in posters, leaflets, newsletter and social media.

● Understand our ethos and guidelines e,g, commitment to inclusion and collaboration.

● Evidence of self employed status (HMRC self-assessment and NI)

If this sounds like you, please send details of your knowledge and experience and how you will 
carry out the work to Info@growinghollingdean.org.uk by March 24th. We aim to agree a 
contract by 31st March 2023
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